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Burns Point Ferry Road and Ferry Operations – 
Temporary Closure Due to Flooding 
 
A king tide combined with ongoing rainfall has led to localised flooding of Burns Point Ferry Road.  
 
Council has been instructed by NSW Police to close the road. As a result the Burns Point Ferry will 
cease operation until further notice.   
 
Access for Burns Point Ferry Road residents will be maintained, however there will be no access 
for through traffic or ferry traffic. 

As an alternate route motorists should use the Pacific Highway. 

For updates on the ferry status and road closure information visit www.myroadinfo.com.au 
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